Cricket Scrip Program
Dear South School Parents,

We are pleased to announce our continued participation in the Scrip fundraising program.  Scrip simply means “substitute money”, i.e. gift cards, from national and local retailers and restaurants.  They are the same gift cards that you purchase at those locations.  Many popular retailers and restaurants participate in the program, such as iTunes, Chili’s, Old Navy, Stop & Shop, Amazon and even Dunkin Donuts.  These are just a few of the wide variety of participants in the program.

You are probably wondering how these businesses help us raise money.  It is simple; participating retailers agree to sell gift cards/certificates to our organization at a discount.  Member families, like yours, buy the gift cards at face value and redeem them at face value.  However, because they were provided to us at a discount, we keep the difference.  You get your $25 Bath & Body Works gift card, for example, and we can earn $4.50.  Everybody wins!

· Retailers/restaurants get the cash upfront and repeat business

· Fundraising alternative that involves no selling of excess goods

· It’s EASY!

The beauty of scrip is that you put your regular spending to work.  You earn money for our school without spending any additional money.  Just spend your regular shopping dollars with scrip at participating retailers and/or services.  Scrip can be used for just about any household purchase, including food, clothing, entertainment, gasoline and dining out.  

Attached are the program rules/guidelines, the order form and an envelope to collect money, which, the envelope will be returned to you with your purchased gift cards.  The kraft envelope should be returned to the school weekly with any additional orders in the remaining weeks that we participate.  The program’s first order will be placed on Thursday, November 13th.  Orders should be at school before end of day on Thursdays (and Tuesday before Thanksgiving).  We will be ordering each week until approximately the second week in December to insure pre-holiday delivery.  A new order form will be sent home each week.  Orders are typically received the following Wednesday or Thursday and will be sent home with your child in your Scrip Envelope.  Feel free to make copies of the order forms to share with friends and family. Additionally, order forms can be found on the PTO website at http://southschoolpto.weebly.com/fundraisers.html by clicking on Cricket Scrip.

Thank you for your continued support of the South Crickets and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Respectfully,

Johncie Borden

508-673-6650

johncie@yahoo.com
